To: Vice President of Human Resources / Your Direct Manager (or appropriate title)
From: (Your name)
Email Subject Line:  National Pharmaceutical Association 75th Annual Convention, July 29 – August 1, 2022, Atlanta, GA
The National Pharmaceutical Association will convene for its 75th Annual Convention from July 29 through August 1, 2022 in Atlanta. Approximately 1,000 professionals from various pathways of pharmacy practice are expected to participate in four days of workshops, continuing education seminars, leadership development training, and strategic networking sessions geared toward enhancing the skill set of pharmacists who share the common mission of NPhA, which is Service to the Underserved. The theme of this year’s conference is “Harvesting our History”, to commemorate the outcome of seeds planted 75 years ago which have now produced a vast network of roots deeply established throughout pharmacy and the communities we serve.
Corporations like ours are increasingly becoming aware of the value that the National Pharmaceutical Association offers to its members. NPhA members and conference attendees discover what it takes to be successful in addressing not only public health challenges, but also how to navigate the ever-changing world of pharmacy through collaboration and advocacy.  Convention attendees interact with pharmacy professionals and are inspired by nationally renowned speakers. They take part in interactive workshops that deliver information on cutting edge topics in pharmacy (CPE), enhance professional development, and build working relationships among pharmacists and students of pharmacy.
Established in 1947 under the leadership of Dr. Chauncy I. Cooper, the National Pharmaceutical Association is a not-for-profit professional trade association committed to serving the underserved and promoting minorities in pharmacy. Dr. Cooper recognized the vital need to develop a pharmacy organization focused on the needs of the minority community. He sought to promote excellence and uniformity among minority health professionals in order to improve the quality of health care in minority communities. The vision of Dr. Cooper is alive and well, carried out through continuing pharmacy educational programming, health equity advocacy, and peer-to-peer coaching and the development of skills and resources needed to uphold the highest standard of pharmacy practice. Please visit www.npha.net for additional information.
I am requesting your support to attend the NPhA Convention this year as a part of my professional development.  For 75 years, companies across the globe have recognized the NPhA Convention as an integral part of the individual development plan for their pharmacists. I hope you will consider sponsoring my participation.
Sincerely,
(Your name)

